Hi Melanie,
 
I concur that renaming FN 230 to FN 130 would better fit the degree requirements as they are currently stated, since FN 230 is recommended as a first year, rather than 2nd year course for those students working toward an AAS in ECE.
 
Jean


 
 
Jean Bishop 
Lane Community College
Early Childhood Education Program
Coordinator/Faculty 
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